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What do we know now
about “Omicron”?

• It is more infectious
• You can catch it more easily

• Number of infections has gone 
up

• It causes less severe illness
• Fewer people are in hospital with 

it



Schools have been asked 
to do more to protect

ourselves, each other and 
the community

That includes us!



Protecting ourselves & 
each other

When inside

School bus or taxi

Corridors

Queue in Food Hall

Lessons & Assemblies

Regularly

Enter/exit classrooms

Food Hall

Bus or taxi

Wear extra layers under blazer etc

Test at home every Sunday & Wednesday

Clean your desk & 
chair every lesson



Please though…

You just do what you
can

Let others worry about 
things that you can’t 

control

Talk to us if you need 
to


